
Town Board Minutes 

4:45 PM Wednesday, August 17, 2021   APPROVED BY BOARD  

         

Stockbridge Community Hall 

Chairman Ken Schaefer called the meeting to order at 4:45 PM.   Present were Supervisors Mark 

Ecker and Joe Kuhn, Clerk Steve Phipps, Treasurer Andrea Ortlieb, Road Supervisor Mark Tasch, 

Chuck Ecker.  * Indicates signed up for public comment. Pledge of Allegiance was recited  

Clerk Steve indicated the meeting had been properly posted. 

Joe K. moved and Mark E. 2nd to approve the agenda. M/C.  

Public Comment: No one signed up.  Ken complimented the board and the clerk on the handling 

of the missed servicing by Waste Management. 

Joe K moved and Mark E. 2nd the approval of the August 11, 2021 minutes deleting the line about 

Ted Parsons indicating GFL, the villages refuse/recyclables hauler missed a service date.  M/C. 

Real estate transfer at N5643 Rockland Beach Road:  After general discussion about how this 

driveway’s uses town property that may not be a road for ingress and egress to a garage.   Mark 

E. moved to approve Resolution 02-21 subject to no material changes by the town’s attorney 

and signed by the board members after attorney review.   

Waste Management Services:  The board decided the clerk should not send the letter regarding 

the service to the recycling commission as instructed in the last meeting and have Ken consult 

the town attorney on the issue.  Board members should/will attend an upcoming meeting on 

August 26, 2021 2 PM at the Town of Brillion town hall and post it as a public meeting. Due to 

the fear collection may not occur on August 19, the board decided to request WM to leave the 

roll off dumpster there until the end of the week if possible.  

Mark E. moved and Joe 2nd to adjourn at 5:30 PM.  M/C. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Steve Phipps, Clerk 

 


